
Fullerton Joint Union High School District 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOPIC OF HEARING: 

2020/21 Learning Continuity Plan (LCP)
A Public Hearing by the Governing Board of the Fullerton Joint Union High School District on 

the proposed 2020/21 LCP will be held during the regularly-scheduled Board of Trustees 

Meeting on September 1, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.  The Board Meeting will be held via Zoom 

teleconference. 

Members of the Public who wish to address the Board of Trustees during the Public Hearing may 

do so by completing a Public Comment Card.  The Public Comment Card will be available 

on the District Website on the Board Meeting Agenda and Meeting page on Thursday, 

August 28, 2020.  You may also email your comments to Executive Assistant to the 

Superintendent Linda Harter at lharter@fjuhsd.org. 

HEARING DATE: 

TIME: 

LOCATION: 

Tuesday, September 1, 2020 

6:00 pm 

via Zoom Teleconference 

For information on attending 

Zoom Teleconference, visit the 

District Website: www.fjuhsd.org 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, CONTACT: 

Steve Zamora
Director, Education Services
 1051 West Bastanchury Road 

Fullerton, CA  92833 

(714) 870-2872

http://www.fjuhsd.org/

